
GPO Box 11142
Central, inong Kong

December 19, 1996

Mr. stephen Ip
Secretary for Economic Services
Goverfllfert Secretariat
2nd f loor, Main and East Wings
Central Government Office
Hong Kong

Dear Mr. Ip,

I have the honour to aclvnowledge the receipt of your

Nlote, dated 23 May 1996, which readu as follows

(See the Note from Kong Kong of M4ay 23, 1996)

In repl.y, I have the honour to iziform you that the

Governmelt of Canada agrees with the above proposai and

that theref!ore your Note, together with 
this repiy, which

is eguaiiy authentic ini Engiish and French (copy attached),

shall constitute an Agreemlent bet,IaOf the Governmellts which

wiil enter irito f orce on the date when it lias been

confirilld in writing by both Governmeits.

I avaii myseif of this opportunity to renew ta .you the

assurance of rny highest corisideratiori.

Garrett Lamibert
Commissicfler for Canada


